
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping us up to date 
Please ensure that you keep us up to date with all relevant 
information regarding your child.  This includes: 

 Your latest mobile number (particularly if it has 
recently changed) so we can contact you easily 

 Any medical conditions your child may have and 
which affect them on a day to day basis 

 Registered doctor 

 Allergies etc. 
 
Also, if there are any circumstances at home which you 
feel we need to know, please keep us informed.  I would 
advise that if you use Sunshine Club for out of school care, 
you keep them informed of any relevant information too -  
particularly medical conditions and allergies. 

 
Music Lessons 

We have a great musical culture here at St Osmund’s, with 
not only high quality music teaching and specialist music 
teachers, but the opportunity for parents to access 
additional 1:1 music tuition in a wide range of musical 
instruments: 

 Piano 

 Violin 

 Saxophone/Brass 

 Flute 

 Drums 
 

Mr Forbes, the Drumming Teacher, currently has vacancies 

for additional students.  I you are interested in this 

discipline, please contact Mr Forbes by email at 

thejazzosaurus@gmail.com 

 
 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, 

 

Sharing the good news 
Don’t forget to keep your eye on the school’s twitter 
account - @St_OsmundsCP.  Last week, Reception 
Class shared their visit to Church and news of their 
Dinosaur Invasion; Mr Green shared news of his class 
visit to Dorchester’s Tutankhamun Exhibition; we 
have also shared some fab writing on display in 
English and RE, as well as news of SATs information 
videos uploaded to the website.    

 

Thank you 
Thank you so much parents for observing our safety 
procedures regarding the school and visitor car park.  
It is important that we keep our busy car park safe.  
We have people visiting school throughout the day 
and as you can see, the space is limited! 
 
By keeping to the dedicated path, we will ensure that 
no child or adult is at risk. 
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World Book Day 

It is with great anticipation that I let you know about our World Book Day activities and events which are coming 
up.  As you may know, World Book Day is in the week commencing 27th February 2017. 
 

We would like the children to dress up as their favourite book character on Thursday 2nd 
March – this could be anyone your child chooses, from an appropriate children’s book.  
The staff will be dressing up too! 
We will also be having a book fair that week, every night straight after school in the 
school hall.  Please do join us for that, there will be good deals to be had on a wide range 
of books. 
Finally, as last year, we plan to have a bedtime story or two, read by the staff, in the 
school hall on 2nd March.  More details about this, and all WBD activities will follow. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec     : Eddie and Michal 

Year 1: The Whole Class 

Year 2: Nibin and Twaseen 

Year 3: Melyssa and Olivia 

Year 4: ----------------------- 

Year 5: Oliver and Teodora 

Year 6: Alesha and Jack 

Our weekly 

winners are… 

mailto:thejazzosaurus@gmail.com
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The government gives money to schools to help children from lower 

income families.  This is called the ‘Pupil Premium’ but used to be 

called ‘Free School Meals’.    Now that the infants receive a free school 

mean as a matter of course, there has been a noticeable drop in the 

number of parents registering for Pupil Premium.   

 

The Pupil Premium is a vital source of funding for schools (up to 

£1300 per eligible pupil) and enables us to provide a range of 

additional curriculum and educational opportunities for children 

from lower-income families.  It is well worth applying, you have 

nothing to lose! We would appreciate it if everyone would take a look. 

 

Scan the QR code with your smartphone or tablet to take you 

directly to the online application form and fill it in today! 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 31/01/17 ~ Y5 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 31/01/17 ~ Y6 SATs Information Evening ~ 5:45pm in Year 6 Classroom 

 06/02/17 ~ Year 6 Parents’ Evening 

 07/02/17 ~       “ 

 09/02/17 ~       “ 

 07/02/17 ~ Y4 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 09/02/17 ~ Dental Health Visits ~ various classes 

 10/02/17 ~ St Osmund’s Parish Mass ~ 10:00am ~ School Hall 

 10/02/17 ~ Break-up for half term ~ 3:15pm 

 20/02/17 ~ Return to school for the 4th term (2nd half of the Spring Term) 

 22/02/17 and 23/02/17 ~ Life Education Bus visits – Harold will be here! 

 27/02/17 – 03/03/17 ~ Book Fair in the School Hall 

 02/03/17 ~ World Book Day ~ Non-Uniform Day ~ Dress up as your favourite book character 

 02/03/17 ~ Bedtime Stories in the School Hall at 5:30-6pm Rec-Y2; 6:15-7pm Y3-6 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

www.twitter.com 

@St_OsmundsCP 

The 'Once a Week, Take a Peek' campaign shows 

parents about the need to check their children's hair 

regularly for lice as a normal part of their family's 

personal hygiene routine and then to take swift action 

should any be found. 

 

Why not take a look at the website for ‘Once a Week, 

Take a Peek’?  Visit 

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.co.uk/ 

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.co.uk/

